
GAVIN CARMAN FOR ISPA BOARD 
By Gavin Carman, Local #23 Cedar Falls 
 

Hello fellow ISPA members. I would like to take an opportunity to 

introduce myself and announce my intention of running for the 

ISPA Executive Board at the 90
th

 Annual ISPA Conference in 

Cedar Rapids this October. 

 

My name is Gavin Carman and I am a 2
nd

 shift patrol Lieutenant 

for the Cedar Falls Police Department. I have been with the 

department for 15 years; one year as a civilian employee and 14 

years as a police officer.  

 

Since the beginning of my career I have been an active member of 

my Local and a member of the ISPA. I have held a position on the 

Cedar Falls Police Protective Association board for eight years; 

currently serving as the Secretary. My participation in the annual conference began in 2016 in 

Sioux City and I have had the opportunity to serve on various conference subcommittees. I also 

have had the privilege of serving as a committee member of the Officer Assistance Program 

since its inception in 2018. 

 

I am dedicated to working on your behalf to promote pro-law enforcement legislation and protect 

our pension system. I am looking forward to seeing everyone in Cedar Rapids and would 

appreciate your vote. 

 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

 

Gavin Carman 


